
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

 

 
From: AT&T  
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 6:55 PM 
To: Barbara Halliday <Barbara.Halliday@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Sara Buizer <Sara.Buizer@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Gary Patton Planning Commission  
  
 
.Mayor Halliday, 
 
I am sending you this email to advise you that effective April1, 2021, I am resigning from the Hayward 
Planning Commission. It has been a challenging 2.5 years and I am grateful for the opportunity I have 
had to serve the community. The Planning Commission is blessed to have great people who are 
genuinely committed to making the City of Hayward the best that it can be moving forward. I turned 65 
last November and I am planning to relocate to the Atlanta area this spring in order to further enhance 
my retirement lifestyle. Again, I thank you and the City Council for the opportunity and good luck with 
the challenges ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary Patton 
Planning Commissioner 
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